
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/10/2015 2:23:18 PM
Subject: FW: Union County Clerk of Court

Rob and Chaney -
 

Katie has all of the background on this that you need. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: anna@unioncountynews.org [mailto:anna@unioncountynews.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 2:18 PM
 
To: Symmes, Brian
 
Subject: Union County Clerk of Court
 

Brian,
 
Thank you for your help.
 
Clerk of Court Freddie Gault resigned and his last day was sometime last week.
 
We wanted to know how many people had sent letters indicating they were interested in the job.
 
Can those names be released?
 
Is there a "short list" at this point?
 
When does Gov. Haley expect to make an announcement of the appointment?
 
 
 
My cell number is 864-466-7789.
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